
PNGRB 

Memorandum of Understanding 
Between 

Petroleum & Natural Gas Regulatory Board {India) 
And 

Federal Energy Regulatory Commission {USA) 

In September 2011 Chairperson L. Mansingh, on behalf of the Petroleum & Natural Gas Regu latory 

Board of India, and Commissioner Philip Moeller, on behalf of the Federal Energy Regulatory 

Commission ofthe United States, signed a Memorandum of Understanding with the intent that the two 

respective agencies would share regulatory experiences and practices. That agreement rema ined in 

effect until June 30, 2013. In October 2013 ChairpersonS. Krishnan, on behalf of the PNGRB, and 

Commissioner Philip Moeller, on behalf of FERC, signed an extension of this Memorandum of 

Understanding to be in effect up to June 30, 2015. 

In light of the positive and ongoing relationship between these two agencies, the Petroleum & Natu ral 

Gas Regulatory Board of India and the Federal Energy Regulatory Commission of the United States agree 

t o enter into an addendum that would allow this Memorandum of Understanding to remain in effect up 

to Ju ne 30, 2017. 

Norman Bay 
Chairman 

On behalf of 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 

Date 

S. Krishnan 
Chairperson 

On behalf of 
Petroleum & Natural Gas Regulatory Board 

Date 



ATIACHMENTA 

The Petroleum and Natural Gas Regulatory Board, India appoints as its contact person: 

Mr. K. Rajeswara Rao 
Officer on Special Duty ® 
Petroleum and Natural Gas Regulatory Board 

151 Floor, World Trade Centre, 
Babar Road, New Delhi 110 001 
India 

Telefax: {91-11) 23709143 
Email: rajesh_konedana@yahoo.com 

The Federal Energy Regulatory Commission appoints as its contact person: 

Ms. Sarah McKinley 
Office of External Affairs 
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission 
Suite llH-22 

888 First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20426 

Telefax: 1-202-502-8368 
Email: sarah.mckinley@ferc.gov 


